Rep. Marcy Toepel Invites You to Attend a

Saturday, May 19, 9 a.m. to noon (rain or shine)
Lower Salford Township Building parking lot
379 Main St., Harleysville

The event, which will feature an on-site industrial paper shredder, will provide
the opportunity for households to shred up to four packing boxes of materials.
Only paper, paperclips and staples can be shredded. The boxes will be returned to
residents; the shredding company will not keep nor shred boxes.

All shredding takes place onsite.

Paper will not be accepted from businesses or organizations.
The event is held in partnership with Wiggins Shredding.

For more information, please
contact Rep. Toepel’s district
office at (610) 323-3299.




